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Dear Friend,

As a leader and valued member of the local community, Stockton University’s Unidos Organization and the Hispanic
Association of Atlantic County (HAAC) invite you to join us in supporting the 2021 Nuestro Pueblo Awards Viejo San
Juan Celebration, which will be held Saturday, October 9, 2021, at Stockton University Atlantic City.

This exciting event, which will occur during Hispanic Heritage Month, honors the achievements of community members
who have advanced and enriched our Hispanic cultural heritage. Arts and sciences, community service, education,
entrepreneurship, health care, future leader, public service, STEM, nuestro “amigo/a” and organizational “amigo/a”
are the categories from which our honorees will be selected to receive their 2021 awards.

We are reaching out to local businesses and organizations to help ensure this event is truly memorable for our Latino/a
community. We would greatly appreciate your generous support in the form of ticket purchases, sponsorships and the
donation of goods and/or services. All contributions are being handled by Unidos and HAAC and are tax deductible.

We are enclosing information about purchasing an advertisement in our 2021 Nuestro Pueblo Awards Viejo San
Juan Celebration program book. Ad costs range from $500 for a full page to $250 for a "2 page and $150 for a
s page. Your program book ad can be emailed to unidos@stockton.edu.

The deadline for your contribution and to place an ad in the program book is Friday, September 24, 2021,
so please respond at your earliest convenience. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at unidos@
stockton.edu or HAACNJ@gmail.com.

We look forward to hearing from you and thank you in advance for your support of this important community event.

Sincerely,

JESSICA GRULLON '09, M.S.Ed.

Chair, Nuestro Pueblo Awards Planning Committee
Vice President, UNIDOS

Vice President, HAAC
jessica.grullon@stockton.edu
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